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4.11.19 
 
Dear parents / carers. 
 
In June our Year 2 classes will be participating in our annual overnight residential trip to 
Kingswood Outdoor Education Centre near Cosford. 
We feel that it is vitally important that all our children have the opportunity to participate in 
this visit, as Kingswood is a unique environment which uses the outdoors as a natural context 
for learning, and provides many children with their first independent experience away from 
their family. 
It will also allow your child to experience skills and tasks which they wouldn’t ordinarily get in 
school.  
 
We understand that the prospect of an overnight stay can be a daunting prospect for both 
parents and children, therefore we will be holding a parent meeting on Monday 11th 
November at 3:30pm. 
 
2BK will be visiting on 8th and 9th June, with 2SB visiting on the 10th and 11th June. 
 
Please visit www.discover-kingswood.org.uk for a taster of the adventures which our children 
have during the visit. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher  
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